
From: louise pak [mailto:louisempak@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 11:55 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Northwest parking hearing 
 
I am Louise Pak, 
2046 NW Flanders street Apt 32 
Portland, OR 97209. 
 
My suggestion is to add paint lines defining parking spaces.  
Often a two car space is only used by a single car.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Louise Pak 
 


